
22nd September 2021

Dear Parents / Guardians

Playing up Age Groups in Rugby

I am writing to you to inform you that your child has expressed an interest in playing rugby for the school. Due to
time constraints and staffing I am unable to run rugby teams in all year groups. This year we will  run 3 teams;
Under 12 (Year 7), Under 14 (Years 8&9) and Under 16 (Years 10&11). You are receiving this letter because your
child is in the younger age group of these brackets and therefore we require written consent from the
parents/guardians that you understand the risks involved with playing up an age group. Your child would only be
selected if they were happy and feel confident enough to play as well as having written consent from their
parents/guardians.

Please complete the form below indicating that your child is allowed to participate in the league and cup fixtures for
rugby.

Please feel free to email me with any questions, my email address is gclark@langtreeschool.com

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Dear PE department,

I give / do not give (delete as applicable) permission for my child _________________________________ (name)
to participate in the school rugby fixtures for the age group above their current one and understand the risks
involved with this decision.

Signed _______________________________________________ (parent/guardian) Date____________________

Warm regards

Garry Clark

Head of PE
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